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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for your patience and support as we continue to make educational decisions during the
COVID-19 pandemic. Together, we have persevered through the first nine weeks of instruction with

flexibility given to those that have requested changes between Option 1: Brick and Mortar and Option 2:
PCSD Digital.

The mobility of students moving between options has caused academic disruptions for our students and
teachers. After Friday, November 6, 2020, we will no longer move students from Option 1: Brick and
Mortar to Option 2: PCSD Digital without a unique health related reason to support this transition. As
always, we will continue to enroll students into the brick and mortar setting.

Monday, November 2 Report cards will be sent home. Evaluate your child’s progress and
performance in Option 1 or Option 2 to determine if you want to make a
change. School administrators, counselors and teachers are available and
willing to discuss your child’s progress with you at any time. Contact
your child’s school to switch from Option 2 to Option 1.

Friday, November 6 After this date, students will no longer be able to switch to Option 2:
PCSD Digital without a unique health related reason.

We continue to implement safety precautions on school campuses and work closely with the
Department of Health. Option 1 students who must quarantine are still able to access Canvas to
complete their classwork during their time away from the school campus.

Thank you for continuing to support the Putnam County School District. We understand that you’ve been

affected by COVID-19, and we appreciate your support as we seek to provide students with a safe
learning environment that will lead to their success.

Sincerely,
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Rick Surrency C'j/
Superintendent of Schools
Putnam County School District
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